
CARIBBEAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

Byron Mitchell, Jr. 

President, 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. # 2, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania. 

P. 0. Box 248 Juan F. Pizá, 
Arecibo, Puerto Rico Secretario - Tesorero 

June 19, 1947 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It was a great pleasure to receive your report on 

our transmission. of June 7, 1947. 

We are glad to confirm your reception of our 

station .v C M N and appreciate your detailed report 

of our signal. 

die sincerely hope tht.:t you will be able to listen 

to r C N in the future and that we may nave programs 

that will be enjoyable to you. 

Yours very truly, 

CtiHIBDE BRO YDCAST 

i3irc/fi Mitchell, Jr. 

President. 

Büi/rs 


